[DATE]
Parents of 5th and 6th Graders

Gulf States Conference

Dear Parent:

Outdoor School, for 5th and 6th graders, is scheduled for [DATE], at Camp Alamisco.  Outdoor School is a unique experience your child has of learning in the great outdoors.  It also helps your child develop wonderful memories of learning in God’s natural setting.  This event is fun and educational, and greatly benefits the participants. 
A nurse will be on duty and your child will be supervised during the entire program.  The cost is $50 per student, or if the school decides to eat lunch at the camp on Monday, [DATE] the price will be $55.  This includes their housing, meals at the camp, and supplies.  Thank you for allowing your student to participate in this wonderful program.
Sincerely,

Wanda Beck
Wanda Beck
Superintendent of Schools
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